
 

Duxbury Free Library Community Survey 2021 (google.com) 

 

As part of its strategic planning process, the Duxbury Free Library is interested in hearing from all members of 

our community.  Whether you are a regular Library user or have never been to the Duxbury Free Library, please 

take a few minutes to complete our survey.  Your honest input is critically important to helping ensure that the 

Library is meeting the ever-changing needs of our community.    

 

Here is the link to the online survey.  (Paper copies are available at the Library, Town Hall or the Senior 

Center.) It is 11 short questions and takes only 5 minutes.   

 

And if you are interested in helping shape the future of the Library by participating in further discussion, please 

provide your name and contact info at the end of the survey.  All other survey responses are anonymous.  The 

survey will close at the end of October.   

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf-5MnZOWhW_hcfh-LpfOZCsrafJK0PeXkx_ehETNC_30YDrg/viewform
https://forms.gle/xtTN1hUJA6V9FBXm7

